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Threadworms 
 
 

Please be advised there has been a case of Threadworms in Reception. 
Please see the following link for more information on how to spot and treat 
them. 
 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Introduction.aspx 
 
We will be reminding children of good hand hygiene at school. 
 
Many thanks. 
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Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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